Cub Run Archers

  Arlington-Fairfax Chapter IWLA

      Minutes of the Meeting, November 13th, 2016
Call to Order:  The regular meeting of the Cub Run Archers was called to order at 11:00AM by Vice-President Dave Dobbins in the clubhouse. 23 members present.
Officers and Directors present were:  President; Bob Walla, Vice President; Dave Dobbins, Secretary; Robert D'Imperio,  Treasurer; Jim Kerrigan, Social Director; Terri Perry, Indoor Director; Dan Roberts
President's Report:  December 4th at 11:00am will be the next meeting. We need volunteers to put out benches and orange fencing. Tree Stands are now up and ready for use. 
Minutes of the Last Meeting:  Motion to approve. Passed. 
Correspondence/Secretary Report:  Membership form will be modified to include ASA option. Please send in Dues by Jan 1st. 
Membership Concerns:  Concerns regarding safety of Station 16 in relation to the practice range. Concerns voiced about Red shed configuration upon replacement. Jim Kerrigan encourages people to sign up for the February Star Fita. 
CRA Treasurers' Report:  $497Deposit. $348 Withdrawal. $7048.47 Balance.  
Approved. 
Director/Committee Reports:


Tournament Director/Vice President: 4 Shoots scheduled for next season. We need suggestions on how to run a known distance 3D shoot. 
Range Captain:  None.

Indoor Archery Director:  George Mason classes 9-12 on Mondays starting in the fall of 2017 proposed.  Nest Indoor fita shoot is February 11 and 12. May 6th and August 12th tentative Outdoor FITA tournaments. Level 2 Instructor class will be held December 17 and 18. RO training after the meeting. 
           Social Director: $300 requested for the holiday Luncheon. Approved. 

3-D Director:   None. 
           AFC Archery Director: Today after the meeting will be Archery 101. Monday November 21st SWM meeting.  

           Youth/Public Relations/Membership Director:  None.

VBA Representative:  None. 
Old Business: 96 Shooters for the FITA shoot. $1325 profit. 8 new members signed up for the youth program. 
New Business: We will be joing ASA this December. Steve Molinski has volunteered to pick up the ASA targets in GA. We will be pointing the indoor range and need volunteers to help. 
Adjournment:  11:40AM
                                                                                  Respectfully Submitted,









Robert D'Imperio









Secretary
